
 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop C2-21-16 
Baltimore, Maryland   21244-1850 
 
 
Safety & Oversight Group 
 
RE: Retract/Delete Public Notice for California: Hospital - Patients' Hospital of Redding 
(CCN: 050697) in Redding, CA 

 
January 13, 2020 
 
CMS is Retracting/Rescinding Notice to the Public of Patients' Hospital of Redding Involuntary 
Termination of Medicare Provider Agreement 
 
Press@cms.hhs.gov 
 
 

RESCINDING PUBLIC NOTICE OF TERMINATION OF 
MEDICARE PROVIDER AGREEMENT 

 
 

Patients' Hospital of Redding  
2900 Eureka Way 
Redding, CA   96001 
 
Notice is hereby given that on January 13, 2020, the Medicare provider agreement between the 
Secretary of Health and Human Services and Patients' Hospital of Redding, as a provider of 
General Acute Care Hospital under the Health Insurance Benefits Program of the Aged and 
Disabled (Medicare), will not be terminated effective 12:01 a.m. on January 13, 2020. 
   
CMS is rescinding "Notice to the Public of Patients' Hospital of Redding Involuntary Termination 
of Medicare Provider Agreement" dated December 13, 2019.  Medicare provider agreement 
between the Secretary of Health and Human Services and Patients' Hospital of Redding, as a 
provider of General Acute Care Hospital services continues. 
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